

Wednesday March 17th 1943.

Dear Sir:

We are pleased to verify your reported reception of W. H. P. on Monday March 15th 1943.

We are always glad to receive these reports as they represent to us a very valuable picture of the service our station is rendering to the radio listeners.

In case you should in the near future have any comments which you think might be of value to us, we will be very glad to hear from you.

Very truly yours,

C. H. Shearer Opr.

R. S. Duncan (Chief Engineer)
WHP, Inc.